
 

 

 

Are you looking to advance your career in Housing?  Would you like to be part of a dynamic, evolving 

Approved Housing Body? 

North & East Housing Association currently have a part-time Communications Officer vacancy within 

our Corporate Services Team. 

• Communications Officer (Part-Time) salary dependent on experience 

North & East Housing Association are based in Blanchardstown, Dublin 15 and have developments in 

11 counties including Louth, Monaghan, Meath, Laois, Wicklow, and Dublin. 

The Corporate Services Department provides a range of legal, regulatory, communications and 

governance services in support of North & East Housing Association’s business objectives. The 

Communications Officer (part-time) will be responsible for communicating the Association’s vision 

and activities to our audiences and stakeholders, both internal and external. They will be responsible 

for the implementation of all communication activities for NEHA, organising events and supporting 

the preparation of communications outputs (e.g. articles, videos, news items, social media). 

We are very much rooted in our community and have always taken a tenant-centred approach. It is 

one of our values and as such, it runs through all that we do.  

Hybrid working will be available after 3 months service/induction/training. 

If you are interested in the role, please submit your cv along with a covering letter to hr@neha.ie by 

5:00 pm on Friday 21st of February 2025.   

If you have any queries around the role, please e-mail hr@neha.ie 
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